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FHP are delighted to welcome back Jamie Gilbertson following completion of his final year at Sheffield Hallam 
University where he graduated with a 2:2 in BSc (Hons) in Real Estate. 
 
Jamie comments: 
 
“My final year at Sheffield Hallam University was a great experience whilst also improving my knowledge so I am 
fully prepared for my career in real estate.  My placement year at FHP helped me massively with my final year and 
getting the best grade I could achieve.  My year at FHP helped me learn the practical side and put my previous 
knowledge into practice.”  
 
Jamie will be primarily working in FHP’s Nottingham office in the Office and Industrial team. This will mainly involve 
the letting, sale and acquisition of properties for clients across the East Midlands whilst studying towards becoming 
a Chartered Surveyor with the firm.    
 
Jamie’s main area of work will be in Nottinghamshire, but he will also be working alongside the Derby team to work 
across the East Midlands.  
 
Jamie adds: 
 
“I am excited for the opportunity to put my university degree and my newly acquired knowledge into this industry. I 
am also thankful to FHP for offering me a job and I can’t wait to dive in and fully embrace the day-to-day at FHP 
hoping to achieve the best for myself, FHP and its clients.”   
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